
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PROJECTNEWS 2024 
BANGLADESH, SUKP € 6.000 
The day-care for different abled children is running very 
nicely. Because of the extreme heath this year they 
benefitted a lot from the solar panels, the invertor and the 
fans. The contact is good and regularly, with a monthly 
video call. Together we are brainstorming about ways to 
create self-sustainability. The aim is to reach this in 5 years. 
SUKP is also very enthusiastic about the physiotherapy 
lessons for teachers and guardians, so this is something we 
really want to continue. 

 

  
     Shireen practizing  Kohinoor gets physio 
 
Our co-operation with SPOT-Atelier in Alkmaar, who 
supports a similar group of people is very nice. 
The participants are very interested, have many questions 
and are very willing to support SUKP. Like last year they 
allocated the tip-jar for SUKP again! 
Also, for the second time, one neighbor in our street 
organizes a traditional doughnut sell on new-year’s eve 
with the benefit for SUKP. 
 

BANGLADESH, SCSP € 1.600 
We still support 6 Sun Children, to help them finish their 
secondary school. Lamia has her HSC now! She turned 18 
last February. We are proud to have made this possible. 
Golapi is in grade 10, Sabrina and Kasfia are in grade 9. Eti 
en Morium in grade 8.  
 

  
Lamia in 2013                           Lamia with brother 2024 

 

NEPAL, STEPPING STONE € 1.200 
We sponsored 5 students this year: Daroga is approved for 

medicines and registered for a scholarship; Rinky achieved 

her HSC and does her entrance exam for University; Rahul 

is in grade 12 Communication Technic. All 3 are in contact 

with us. Rashmi said, also Ram Binaye is doing well. Preety 

has problems at home and stopped her study for the 

moment. We are waiting for the official report of Rashmi. 

NEPAL, SATHYA UDDHYAN € 180 
In February we visited the school and shared snacks, dance 
and theater with the children, followed of course with a 
lesson in tooth brushing! Begin October we received 
message that, through heavy rains in Nepal, there was also 
quite some damage at the SU-school. Recently planted 
trees were unrooted and the foundation has a sink-hole. 
For repairs and a reinforcing wall € 4000, - is needed. 
 

  
 Damage at Sathya Uddhyan        Daroga 
 

BOLIVIA, LA ALDEA € 100 
Our donation of € 2000, - of last year was transferred to the 
wrong bank-account and has been used to renovate a 
kindergarten in La Paz. They fixed the error and by now the 
same amount went to Cochabamba.  It shall be used for 
Christmas clothes for the children of former La Aldea. Next 
to our earlier donation of € 100, - a small amount will be 
reserved for the treatment of 2 girls with severe burns. 
 

 

BUDGET 2025  
SUKP       € 6.000 
SCSP        €     800  
STEP ST   € 1.000 
SAT UDD € 4.000 
 
TOTAL    € 11.800 

 With Miguel from La Aldea  
 

We wish you a  2025  

https://www.perspective3000.org/

